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Youth to Power Must reading for anyone feeling too busy or too stressed and seeking to simplify their life—to
listen to the longings of their heart. Most of us living in this complex and time-pressured era have moments when
we wish we were living simpler, more meaningful lives. Sometimes these wishes are fleeting desires, but for many
today the search for a life of greater simplicity and meaning has developed into a deep longing. There are many
routes to simplicity. This book focuses on and provides direction to the gimmick-free spiritual path followed by
Quakers. For over three centuries Quakers have been living out of a spiritual center in a way of life they call
"plain living." Their accumulated experiences and distilled wisdom have much to offer anyone seeking greater
simplicity today. Plain Living is not about sacrifice. It's about choosing the life you really want, a form of
inward simplicity that leads us to listen for the "still, small voice"of God. This book goes beyond the merely
trendy to make the by now well-worn Quaker path to plain living accessible to everyone.
Fit for Freedom, Not for Friendship Simplicity in forms of worship, opposition to violence, concern for social
injustice, and, above all, a faith in the personal and corporate guidance of the Holy Spirit are characteristics
of the spirituality of the people called Quakers. The author has assembled a comprehensive collection of Quaker
writings.
Life After Life
Marking the Quaker Path The Rise and Fall of Belief and the Coming Age of the Spirit There is an essential change
taking place in what it means to be “religious” today. As religious people shift their focus to ethical
guidelines and spiritual disciplines—not doctrine—we are seeing a universal trend away from hierarchical,
regional, patriarchal, and institutional religion. Now, legendary Harvard scholar Harvey Cox offers a new
interpretation of the history and future of religion, revealing how doctrines and dogma are giving way to new
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grassroots movements based in community, social justice, and spiritual experience. The Future of Faith is a major
statement and a hopeful vision from one of the most revered theologians today.
The Plain Reader Environmentalists worry about too much carbon dioxide, but what's too little? What if global
financiers manipulated the global warming crisis to gain control over humanity's resources, freedoms, and
population? What if someone with the financial and technical abilities decided mankind was a virus and used
carbon dioxide trapping technology to plunge population levels by crashing life-essential CO2 to new lows? These
are questions Anna Picard must face in The Carbon Trap, the first book in The Carbon Series. At the height of the
global warming crisis, the United Nations attempts to control all carbon emissions, and authorizes a series of
programs it deems necessary to save humanity. A progressive US government enthusiastically endorses the UN Carbon
Trapping program, and to help pay for it, will impose carbon taxes, draconian regulations, and it will secretly
sell Alaska. Anna Picard is an amoral fixer, an employee of Agenda 21 member and global financier Alexis Swanson
had trained to help recruit his corporate army and neutralize his enemies. It is her job to unleash a global
hacker network to help destroy the carbon based industries and funnel insider-trading profits to Swanson. One of
her recruits is Dr. Sven Johansson, a brilliant geneticist and President of Snath Biotechnology, who designs life
forms to trap CO2. But Sven has more ambitious plans. At a UN conference in the Maldives held to impose draconian
carbon regulations, not everyone is happy, some industrial executives realize data has been falsified. To protect
her scheme, Anna frames one of the execs for murder. Her plans are complicated when she falls in love with Dr.
Pete Heyward, the son of the man she framed for murder. Pete is a US Marine amputee who sees past her malevolent
deeds and tries to rejuvenate the morality of her youth. After a series of genetically modified carbon trapping
life forms is unleashed upon the Earth, Anna must confront the evils she helped unleash, and prevent an even
bigger disaster from unfolding that would destroy most life on Earth. This is a high-tech ecological thriller
that takes the reader from the Maldives, to the French Riviera, and the heartland of Texas. It introduces cutting
edge technologies and concepts, used for the first time in a novel, that reveal striking implications for
society.
Quaker Process for Friends on the Benches Staying True: Musings of an Odd-duck Quaker Lesbian Approaching Death
is a sage, insouciant account of discovering one's own path and staying true to it through life's gyrations. This
memoir rips, romps, stomps and frolics through the most meaningful mysteries of life and dives into topics any
thinking person must wrangle with: illness, death, sex, power relations, a meaningful marriage, creating a future
that befits the past, exploring why one is on earth and what one is supposed to do here. What is the true goal of
education? What does the art of the Paleolithic and Neolithic periods tell us about that time and our cultural
future? Can we approach death honoring the experience of each day? Staying True models faith as a living
presence. This is the work of a brilliant eclectic thinker, a mystic, a student of many disciplines, one who
models for us the work of a lifetime.
Plain Living The life of a fully committed Quaker can be described as a series of passages, beginning with a
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truthful understanding of one's spiritual condition and deepening through attention to inward experience,
spiritual covenant, discipline, and the practice of discernment, culminating ultimately in the maturation of
spiritual authority in a beloved community. Robert Griswold explains these passages for modern Friends, drawing
from the writings of early Quakers, and offers us a glimpse of the profound growth that can flourish when we turn
outselves over to a life dedicated to the Spirit. Discussion questions included.
Listening To The Light Wil Cooper -- Quaker theologian, teacher, and author -- sets forth the theology and faith
of the "plain people" of Quakerdom. His personal story brings that theology to life in an intimate way and gives
us a glimpse of day-to-day life of Middleton, Ohio Conservative Friends in the early 1900s. You will delight in
this story of a Quaker culture that has wisdom to offer Friends today and its impact on the life of Wilmer
Cooper, founding dean of the Earlham School of Religion.
Peace Pilgrim For the millions of Americans who want spirituality without religion, Sam Harris’s latest New York
Times bestseller is a guide to meditation as a rational practice informed by neuroscience and psychology. From
Sam Harris, neuroscientist and author of numerous New York Times bestselling books, Waking Up is for the twenty
percent of Americans who follow no religion but who suspect that important truths can be found in the experiences
of such figures as Jesus, the Buddha, Lao Tzu, Rumi, and the other saints and sages of history. Throughout this
book, Harris argues that there is more to understanding reality than science and secular culture generally allow,
and that how we pay attention to the present moment largely determines the quality of our lives. Waking Up is
part memoir and part exploration of the scientific underpinnings of spirituality. No other book marries
contemplative wisdom and modern science in this way, and no author other than Sam Harris—a scientist,
philosopher, and famous skeptic—could write it.
Quaker Spirituality Insults are part of the fabric of daily life. But why do we insult each other? Why do insults
cause us such pain? Can we do anything to prevent or lessen this pain? Most importantly, how can we overcome our
inclination to insult others? In A Slap in the Face, William Irvine undertakes a wide-ranging investigation of
insults, their history, the role they play in social relationships, and the science behind them. He examines not
just memorable zingers, such as Elizabeth Bowen's description of Aldous Huxley as "The stupid person's idea of a
clever person," but subtle insults as well, such as when someone insults us by reporting the insulting things
others have said about us: "I never read bad reviews about myself," wrote entertainer Oscar Levant, "because my
best friends invariably tell me about them." Irvine also considers the role insults play in our society: they can
be used to cement relations, as when a woman playfully teases her husband, or to enforce a social hierarchy, as
when a boss publicly berates an employee. He goes on to investigate the many ways society has tried to deal with
insults-by adopting codes of politeness, for example, and outlawing hate speech-but concludes that the best way
to deal with insults is to immunize ourselves against them: We need to transform ourselves in the manner
recommended by Stoic philosophers. We should, more precisely, become insult pacifists, trying hard not to insult
others and laughing off their attempts to insult us. A rousing follow-up to A Guide to the Good Life, A Slap in
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the Face will interest anyone who's ever delivered an insult or felt the sting of one--in other words, everyone.
Early Quakers and their Theological Thought "A Book of Quaker Saints" by L. V. Hodgkin. Published by Good Press.
Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known classics & literary
fiction and non-fiction to forgotten?or yet undiscovered gems?of world literature, we issue the books that need
to be read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to boost readability for all ereaders and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a highquality digital format.
Embracing Your Identity and Living Your Purpose Traces more than three decades in the lives of a wealthy
Charleston debutante who longs to break free from the strictures of her household and pursue a meaningful life;
and the urban slave, Handful, who is placed in her charge as a child before finding courage and a sense of self.
By the best-selling author of The Secret Life of Bees.
Practicing Peace In nearly three decades, she walked more than 25,000 miles, carrying her possessions in her blue
tunic and spreading her belief about peace: overcome evil with good, and falsehood with truth, and hatred with
love.
The Invention of Wings New York Times bestselling author of Girl With a Pearl Earring and At the Edge of the
Orchard Tracy Chevalier makes her first fictional foray into the American past in The Last Runaway, bringing to
life the Underground Railroad and illuminating the principles, passions and realities that fueled this
extraordinary freedom movement. Honor Bright, a modest English Quaker, moves to Ohio in 1850--only to find
herself alienated and alone in a strange land. Sick from the moment she leaves England, and fleeing personal
disappointment, she is forced by family tragedy to rely on strangers in a harsh, unfamiliar landscape. Nineteenthcentury America is practical, precarious, and unsentimental, and scarred by the continuing injustice of slavery.
In her new home Honor discovers that principles count for little, even within a religious community meant to be
committed to human equality. However, Honor is drawn into the clandestine activities of the Underground Railroad,
a network helping runaway slaves escape to freedom, where she befriends two surprising women who embody the
remarkable power of defiance. Eventually she must decide if she too can act on what she believes in, whatever the
personal costs.
A Quaker Book Of Wisdom "Jamie Margolin is among the powerful and inspiring youth activists leading a movement to
demand urgent action on the climate crisis. With determined purpose and moral clarity, Jamie is pushing political
leaders to develop ambitious plans to confront this existential threat to humanity. Youth To Power is an
essential how-to for anyone of any age who feels called to act to protect our planet for future generations." --Former Vice President Al Gore Climate change activist and Zero Hour founder Jamie Margolin offers the essential
guide to changemaking for young people. The 1963 Children's March. The 2016 Dakota Access Pipeline protests.
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March for Our Lives, and School Strike for Climate. What do all these social justice movements have in
common?They were led by passionate, informed, engaged young people. Jamie Margolin has been organizing and
protesting since she was fourteen years old. Now the co-leader of a global climate action movement, she knows
better than most how powerful a young person can be. You don't have to be able to vote or hold positions of power
to change the world. In Youth to Power, Jamie presents the essential guide to changemaking, with advice on
writing and pitching op-eds, organizing successful events and peaceful protests, time management as a student
activist, utilizing social and traditional media to spread a message, and sustaining long-term action. She
features interviews with prominent young activists including Tokata Iron Eyes of the #NoDAPL movement and Nupol
Kiazolu of the #BlackLivesMatter movement, who give guidance on handling backlash, keeping your mental health a
priority, and how to avoid getting taken advantage of. Jamie walks readers through every step of what effective,
healthy, intersectional activism looks like. Young people have a lot to say, and Youth to Power will give you the
tools to raise your voice.
A Slap in the Face The editor of Plain magazine offers his inspirational and incisive reflections on how he chose
to reject the complexities of the modern technological world to embrace a simpler life, describing his weeklong
walk across the state of Ohio in order to turn in his driver's license at the state capital.
Growing Up Plain Among Conservative Wilburite Quakers PLEASE NOTE: Some recent copies of Let Your Life Speak
included printing errors. These issues have been corrected, but if you purchased a defective copy between
September and December 2019, please send proof of purchase to josseybasseducation@wiley.com to receive a
replacement copy. Dear Friends: I'm sorry that after 20 years of happy traveling, Let Your Life Speak hit a big
pothole involving printing errors that resulted in an unreadable book. But I'm very grateful to my publisher for
moving quickly to see that people who received a defective copy have a way to receive a good copy without going
through the return process. We're all doing everything we can to make things right, and I'm grateful for your
patience. Thank you, Parker J. Palmer With wisdom, compassion, and gentle humor, Parker J. Palmer invites us to
listen to the inner teacher and follow its leadings toward a sense of meaning and purpose. Telling stories from
his own life and the lives of others who have made a difference, he shares insights gained from darkness and
depression as well as fulfillment and joy, illuminating a pathway toward vocation for all who seek the true
calling of their lives.
Living the Quaker Way The fascinating story of a friendship, a lost tradition, and an incredible discovery,
revealing how enslaved men and women made encoded quilts and then used them to navigate their escape on the
Underground Railroad. In Hidden in Plain View, historian Jacqueline Tobin and scholar Raymond Dobard offer the
first proof that certain quilt patterns, including a prominent one called the Charleston Code, were, in fact,
essential tools for escape along the Underground Railroad. In 1993, historian Jacqueline Tobin met African
American quilter Ozella Williams amid piles of beautiful handmade quilts in the Old Market Building of
Charleston, South Carolina. With the admonition to "write this down," Williams began to describe how slaves made
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coded quilts and used them to navigate their escape on the Underground Railroad. But just as quickly as she
started, Williams stopped, informing Tobin that she would learn the rest when she was "ready." During the three
years it took for Williams's narrative to unfold—and as the friendship and trust between the two women grew—Tobin
enlisted Raymond Dobard, Ph.D., an art history professor and well-known African American quilter, to help unravel
the mystery. Part adventure and part history, Hidden in Plain View traces the origin of the Charleston Code from
Africa to the Carolinas, from the low-country island Gullah peoples to free blacks living in the cities of the
North, and shows how three people from completely different backgrounds pieced together one amazing American
story. With a new afterword. Illlustrations and photographs throughout, including a full-color photo insert.
Voyageurs Written by Quakers, Amish, Luddites, and others who have eschewed modern technology and mass society, a
collection of thought-provoking essays from Plain magazine treats such topics as home schooling, midwifery, and
community gardens. Original.
The Carbon Trap In Practicing Peace, Catherine Whitmire introduces the Quaker tradition of peacemaking and
applies it to everyday situations. From practicing peace at home to actively pursuing nonviolence in the world
around us, she affirms that peace is practical, desirable, and attainable for spiritual seekers of all religious
traditions.
Plain Simple Useful J. C. Ryle's "Holiness " is a lost treasure, written by one of the great Anglican priests and
writers of the nineteenth century. Hendrickson reintroduces this classic text, largely unavailable today, on
living a Christ-like life. "Holiness " is considered to be one of the most profound books on discipleship in the
English language. Christians have recognized anew the critical importance of discipleship and spiritual formation
to the life of the individual believer, the local church and to the Kingdom of God. Ryle's "Holiness " ranks
among the core library of teachings on being a disciple of Jesus Christ. In this book, Ryle encourages the reader
into a life of holiness, drawn completely from the Bible and not from contemporary books or preachers, or from
any of the fads that were popular during his lifetime, much as they are today or in any era. He is writing about
personal, or private, holiness, the life we live behind closed doors with our families and closest friends. "I
have had a deep conviction for many years that practical holiness and entire self-consecration to God are not
sufficiently attended by modern Christians in this country. Politics, controversy, or party-spirit, or
worldliness, have eaten out the heart of lively piety in too many of us. The subject of personal godliness has
fallen sadly into the background." --"J. C. Ryle "
Let Your Life Speak This book provides historical context to how Quaker process has evolved, shares common
practices and variations used by contemporary Friends, and gives real-life examples of model Quaker process in
action.
Hidden in Plain View For anyone feeling too busy or too stressed seeking to simplify their life, this guide maps
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out several routes to simplicity. For over 300 years, the Quakers have lived out of a spiritual center in a way
of life they call "plain living". Their accumulated experiences and distilled wisdom have much to offer anyone
seeking greater simplicity today.
Holiness Written as an engrossing fictional story, the book, essentially, is guidance for every woman in her
journey towards love, happiness and fulfilling her most daring dreams! This book reveals ancient sacral knowledge
of Ayurveda and Yoga mixed with practical psychological advice, which will transform any woman into a strong,
confident, independent and yet, feminine, passionate and desirable woman, who effortlessly creates the world of
her dreams, both in her career and love life. In the book you will learn energy practices, meditations and
exercises from Kundalini and Tantra Yoga - to attract men you always wanted and meet your soul mate. - to become
a love goddess and give unforgettable pleasure to your partner - to use your inner power to make your wishes come
true - to open your heart in order to find your calling in life and fulfil your destiny The book shares some life
wisdom to help you learn - what to do during all stages of dating, from the first meeting to the first night effective methods to get over your ex-boyfriend, gain confidence and increase your self-awareness. - 4
manifestations of a true woman, that every man looks for - enjoy every moment of being and bring love, happiness,
creativity and passion into your life Join the heroine in her exciting journey to find her true self! One spring
day, hopelessly unlucky in love Alexandra leaves her dull office life in London for the sunny South of France to
visit her aunt, who promises to teach her some ancient secrets about the art of seduction and mystical women's
power. The young lady is intrigued by an opportunity to gain love and happiness. As her lessons progress, she
tries out the newly acquired knowledge in her romantic affairs with two gentlemen. However, she has no idea how
dramatically her life will change Where will her journey bring her?
Waking Up A Quaker’s faith is tested during the War of 1812 in this “stunning work of historical fiction” (Kirkus
Reviews, starred review). Mark Greenhow, a naive and peaceful Quaker, lands on the shores of North America on the
eve of the War of 1812, thinking only of finding the missing sister, a missionary whose adventurous spirit he has
always admired. His pursuit begins by hitching a ride with the voyageurs who have canoed the rivers, transporting
the tons of furs that feed the trade that has made the region a battleground of the French and British empires.
Though Mark enters this brave new world with his conscience clean and his convictions sound, his encounters with
a place and people he never could have imagined test his rigid upbringing. The backwoods of Canada have certainly
led his sister astray; she has been excommunicated from the Society of Friends for running off with a non-Quaker.
After her child is stillborn she runs again, deep into Indian country. On this increasingly desperate search,
Mark finds himself among spies and domestic warriors, displaced natives, infidels, and the pious each engaged in
their own battles to maintain their particular way of life. With Elphinstone’s crisp and effortless prose,
coupled with her riveting, organic way with description, her fully drawn characters, and the history of the
region, she “brings the landscapes and peoples of 1800s Canada back to thrilling life in her pacy, colorful and
intelligent epic: the finest trip along these rivers since Brian Moore’s great Black Robe” (The Independent).
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The Future of Faith "The most valuable aspect of religion," writes Robert Lawrence Smith, "is that it provides us
with a framework for living. I have always felt that the beauty and power of Quakerism is that it exhorts us to
live more simply, more truthfully, more charitably." Taking his inspiration from the teaching of the first
Quaker, George Fox, and from his own nine generations of Quaker forebears, Smith speaks to all of us who are
seeking a way to make our lives simpler, more meaningful, and more useful. Beginning with the Quaker belief that
"There is that of God in every person," Smith explores the ways in which we can harness the inner light of God
that dwells in each of us to guide the personal choices and challenges we face every day. How to live and speak
truthfully. How to listen for, trust, and act on our conscience. How to make our work an expression of the best
that is in us. Using vivid examples from his own life, Smith writes eloquently of Quaker Meeting, his decision to
fight in World War II, and later to oppose the Vietnam War. From his work as an educator and headmaster to his
role as a husband and father, Smith quietly convinces that the lofty ideals of Quakerism offer all of us
practical tools for leading a more meaningful life. His book culminates with a moving letter to his grandchildren
which imparts ten lessons for "letting your life speak."
The Last Runaway Donna McDaniel and Vanessa Julye document three centuries of Quakers who were committed to
ending racial injustices yet, with few exceptions, hesitated to invite African Americans into their Society.
Addressing racism among Quakers of yesterday and today, the authors believe, is the path toward a racially
inclusive community.
Quakerism, Its Legacy, and Its Relevance for Gandhian Research In folk history and religion, from the Shakers to
Zen, simplicity has generally been considered a good thing. Our own motivation may be to leave a smaller carbon
footprint, to express a compassionate solidarity with those who have least; or simply to downsize. Whatever our
concern, it is likely that the motivation to live a simpler life will spring from within. At heart, simplicity is
a focus on what matters. Reducing the clutter in our lives, whether in material objects, use of time or money, or
in our religious practices, leads to an increased clarity of vision and a focus; a view of life and its
priorities that is in itself simple. Step by step we can move towards a state in which our attitudes and life are
all of a piece, integrated and made one. Simplicity is the outward and visible sign of an inward and spiritual
grace. With this inspiring book, discover how simplicity can become a way of life.
A Plain Life What if you could live again and again, until you got it right? On a cold and snowy night in 1910,
Ursula Todd is born to an English banker and his wife. She dies before she can draw her first breath. On that
same cold and snowy night, Ursula Todd is born, lets out a lusty wail, and embarks upon a life that will be, to
say the least, unusual. For as she grows, she also dies, repeatedly, in a variety of ways, while the young
century marches on towards its second cataclysmic world war. Does Ursula's apparently infinite number of lives
give her the power to save the world from its inevitable destiny? And if she can -- will she? Darkly comic,
startlingly poignant, and utterly original -- this is Kate Atkinson at her absolute best.
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Historical Dictionary of the Friends (Quakers) Terence Conran has always believed that objects - and surroundings
- that are plain, simple and useful are the key to easy living. By being practical and performing well over time,
they are as much the antidote to superficial styling as they are to the shoddy and second-rate. Applied to the
home as a whole, this discerning approach results in interiors that are effortlessly stylish, confident and
timeless, with plenty of room for the expression of personal taste. Plain Simple Useful is organized according to
the main activities that take place at home. Inspirational interiors, many of which are Conran's own, and a
number of projects designed by him exclusively for this book, provide all the guidance you need to tailor-make
your own storage. The book also features iconic examples of classic designs that will enhance any home, as well
as a peek behind the closed doors of those well-ordered cupboards, larders and other stowing spaces that
contribute so much to easy living.
Words Without Music: A Memoir Bestselling author Mary Ellis offers an engaging new standalone Amish romance about
a prodigal seeking to find his way home. Though Caleb Beachy lived in the Englisch world for some years, he is a
Plain man at heart. When he decides to return to the Amish lifestyle, he moves back home and goes to work for his
father. Soon these two strong-willed men find themselves at odds. Caleb discovers there’s more to embracing his
faith and reconnecting with the community than merely driving a horse and buggy and giving up Levis. Josie Yoder
was just a girl when he left. All grown up now, she gives Caleb hope for the future. She soothes his frayed
temper and is determined to remind him that while his faith may have wavered, God never left his side. Caleb is
tempted to return Josie’s feelings, but the choices he made while away are a heavy burden on his conscience. Will
past mistakes end up destroying their fledgling romance? Or will she be able to break through the wall around his
heart? A Plain Man is more than just a sweet romance centered in Amish beliefs. It’s the ever-fresh story of a
wounded heart finding joy, health, and healing in God’s infinite grace.
Staying True "Philip Gulley invites us into a bracing encounter with the rich truths of Quakerism-- a centuriesold spiritual tradition that provides not only a foundation of faith but also vision for making the world more
just, loving, and peacable by or presence. In Living the Quaker Way, Gulley shows how Quaker values provide real
solutions to many of our most pressing contemorary challenges. We not only come to a deeper appreciation of
simplicity, peace, integrity, community, and equality, we see how embracing these virtues will radically
transform us and our world."--P.[4] of cover.
A Book of Quaker Saints New York Times Bestseller "Reads the way Mr. Glass's compositions sound at their best:
propulsive, with a surreptitious emotional undertow." —Corinna da Fonseca-Wollheim, New York Times Philip Glass
has, almost single-handedly, crafted the dominant sound of late-twentieth-century classical music. Yet in Words
Without Music, his critically acclaimed memoir, he creates an entirely new and unexpected voice, that of a born
storyteller and an acutely insightful chronicler, whose behind-the-scenes recollections allow readers to
experience those moments of creative fusion when life so magically merged with art. From his childhood in
Baltimore to his student days in Chicago and at Juilliard, to his first journey to Paris and a life-changing trip
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to India, Glass movingly recalls his early mentors, while reconstructing the places that helped shape his
creative consciousness. Whether describing working as an unlicensed plumber in gritty 1970s New York or composing
Satyagraha, Glass breaks across genres and re-creates, here in words, the thrill that results from artistic
creation. Words Without Music ultimately affirms the power of music to change the world.
Simplicity Made Easy Discovering the answer to life's greatest quest is a daunting task, leading some to stumble
and lose their way. However, venturing forth to learn who you truly are, and what your ultimate purpose is, can
be liberating, offering peace and fulfillment. Is there a chosen path, meant only for you to walkand are you on
it? Coming to a full realization of who you are in the grand scheme of things, and recognizing your true
potential, is at the heart of Embracing Your Identity and Living Your Purpose. Struggling to know the person who
stares back at you from a mirror of uncertainty and doubt does not need to be your future. Rise up and accept the
challenge to be all that you can be. Pull off the shackles that would bind you to an existence, void of meaning,
and fill your life with direction, purpose and significant achievements. This book is designed to build selfconfidence by helping you see the potential within your own soul, empowering readers to address their core
identity, inner purpose and the deep meaning of life. Embrace, and come to love the unique individual you are and
what you have to share with the world. Life is too short to waste another minutebuy this book and begin the
journey of discovery today.
Plain Living Offers a fresh and deeper way to live a God-directed life that eschews simple spiritual solutions
and takes believers to the deepest, most soulful parts of their being, leading them into a way of moving through
life with purpose and promise.
Lovebound Just for a moment imagine yourself the spouse or even the parent of someone in prison. What images come
to your mind? In her story, the author challenges us to think outside of our own mindsets. Through the writer's
eyes you will see glimpses of what it is really like from the outside looking in. It is her hope that as you read
you will not only recognize things that have "imprisoned" you but that you will be set free from those things.
Isaiah 61:1 The Spirit of the Lord is upon me because the Lord hath anointed me to preach good tidings unto the
meek; he hath sent me to bind up the brokenhearted, to proclaim liberty to the captives, and the opening of the
prison to them that are bound --------------------------------------------------------- Regina Moody currently
lives in Kinston, Alabama. She and Mickey have been married for 19 years. They have one son (Braxton Lee Moody).
She is employed full time as a nurse. She and her family attend New Life Worship Center in Samson, Alabama. In
recent years, she has served on many Kairo's outside teams. (An international ministry designed to help women who
have loved ones incarcerated). Presently she helps with a local jail ministry.
A Plain Man This comprehensive theological analysis of leading early Quakers' work, offers fresh insights into
what they were really saying.
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Sacred Compass This elaborate book explores Quakerism, its legacy, and its relevance for Gandhian research. The
topics covered here include the historical circumstances, conditions, and thought that led to the birth of
Quakerism; the seeds and history of the movement; the themes, principles, and practices of the sect; and the aid,
change, reform, and conciliation efforts Quakers made to make people, communities, and nations more tolerant,
problem-free, and united. As such, the book will appeal to scholars, planners, policy-makers, and practitioners
concerned with the boundaries of liberties, freedoms, pacifism, peace, and justice across people, communities,
and nations.
The Woman's Secret The Religious Society of Friends (Quakers) is small by anyone's definition, with only about
300,000 members worldwide, but its impact has been widely felt. Unlike other historical dictionaries, the authors
present a series of worldwide essays on Quaker theology, history, and practice as well as the lives of
individuals who have made this faith their life. The entries prove the variety among Friends today and also gives
a clear sense of unity despite their diverse membership and their periodic disagreements and divisions.
The Innocents Abroad Quakers have long been respected for their simplicity, integrity, truthfulness, non violence
and undestanding of the need for silence. This inspirational little book explores Quaker values and shows how even if we are not members of the Society of Friends - we can bring Quaker practices and ideals into our everyday
lives and relationships with others. Including a fascinating chapter on how to use the tools of Quakerism in a
business context, there is also much helpful advice on how to slow down, still the mind and 'let the heart create
for us'.
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